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Weekly Update                              June 2, 2017 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 Sunday, 6/04 

o Knights of Columbus Bingo, 12-5 p.m., Cafeteria 

 Monday, 6/05 

o Kindergarten Out of Uniform 

o Students bring bagged lunch with drink to school; Cafeteria closed. 

o Chipotle Fundraiser for Families, 5-9 p.m. (See flyer attached) 

 Tuesday, 6/06 

o Kindergarten Out of Uniform 

o Last day for Pre-K4: Pre-K4 Picnic 

o Students bring bagged lunch with drink to school; Cafeteria closed. 

o 7
th
 Grade to Newseum in Washington, D.C. 

o Uniform Exchange, 4:00-6:30 p.m., MPR 

 Wednesday, 6/07 

o Grades K-7 out of uniform 

o Last day for Kindergarten; Kindergarten Celebration 

o HALF-DAY for students; Dismissal 12:15 p.m. 

o Italia’s Corner Café Family Night, 4-9 p.m. 

o HASA Executive Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m. 

 Thursday, 6/08 

o Grades 1-7 out of uniform 

o HALF-DAY for students; Dismissal 12:15 p.m. 

 Friday, 6/09 

o Grades 1-7 out of uniform 

o LAST DAY for students in Grades 1-7 

o In-school Mass 

o HALF-DAY for students; Dismissal 11:15 p.m. 

o Progress Reports distributed 

Accolades and Achievements:   

 Super Slade winners for the week of  May 29
th

:                  
o Mackenzie Watkins – Hard Work 

o Nathan Bell – Hard Work 

o Andrew Bennie - Cooperation 

o Allison Mehta – Hard Work 

o Adam Kripas – Hard Work 

o Jennifer Georgiev – Hard Work 

 

We'd like to thank the 8th grade families for their generous contributions to purchase the class gift.  A new 

mahogany lectern adorned with the Monsignor Slade Catholic School logo was provided by the Class of 

2017 and was used at their last 8th grade Mass.  We were happy to present a gift to be used by the 

administration for many years to come to thank them for providing many years of a quality education and 

a wonderful environment to learn and grow.  Thank you!  Lisa Dougherty, 2017 Class Gift Chairperson                                                   

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectual development in our students.  We do this by 

teaching about and modeling the precepts of the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study.  We do 

this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively and work for the benefit of the whole society. 

 



Important News and Notes:   

 Attention Parents:  Please be reminded that all debts to the school (including tuition, service hours, library 

books, textbooks, etc.) were due by May 15
th

 in order for your student to receive final evaluations, transcripts, 

yearbooks, etc.  For further details on the school’s financial policies, see page 34 of the Parent & Student 

Handbook.  Please contact the school office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

 Used Uniform Exchange/Sale:  The used uniform exchange is a good opportunity for parents to donate old 

uniforms.  The exchange will be held this coming Tuesday, June 6
th
, from 4-6:30 p.m.  If you are not ready to 

purchase uniforms for the coming school year, you can still donate at this time.  Simply keep track of your 

donations and attend the late summer used uniform sale, which will be held on August 15
th
.  Please note: The used 

uniform committee will no longer accept uniforms with the old logo (rocking cross).  If you have any questions 

about the uniform exchange/sale, please contact the chairperson, Mrs. Kerry McDaniel, at 410-850-4632. 

From the Health Room:   

 PARENTS – Please remember to stop by the health room by the end of the school year to pick up your 

medications and new medication forms for next year. 
 

Have a happy and safe summer! 

Mrs. McDonald 

 

Grade Level Reminders:         
 

 Sixth Grade Parents:  When you take your child for his/her annual physical this spring/summer, please 

remember that it is mandatory for all incoming seventh graders to have one additional TDap and one 

meningococcal vaccination before school begins in the fall.  Your child will not be able to begin seventh grade 

without having these additional vaccines.  When your child receives the vaccinations, please make sure to provide 

a copy of the immunization to the school.  You may upload the immunization records through your School Admin 

portal, or send a copy to Mrs. Stacey Kripas, School Registrar.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact 

Mrs. Kripas at 410-766-7130, ext. 108, or s.kripas@msladeschool.com.  
 

Advancement Announcements:         
 

 Support the Monsignor Slade Catholic School Annual Fund!  Share our online giving link with your friends 

and family: https://www.msladeschool.com/giving/make-a-gift-today  
 

 Financial Aid Opportunity – The Maryland Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today 

(BOOST) Scholarship Program is providing nearly $6 million in financial aid for the upcoming school year.    

Visit www.educationmaryland.org to find out if your student is eligible.  For those families who participated last 

year, please note that you must re-apply each year, if you would like to continue in the program.  (See flyer 

attached for more information.) 
 

 Share the "Spirit of Slade!"  We have a referral program that can allow you to earn a tuition discount if a new 

family applies, adds your family name to the application, and enrolls for the coming year.  If that new student 

stays through the school year, your family and their family will each receive $250 off tuition in 2018 - 2019! 

HASA Happenings:   

 SCRIP Gift Card Program:  This is the last order for the current academic year!!  After June 5
th
, you will 

only be able to buy electronic cards until September 2017. Get your orders in now if you want or need the gift 

card shipped to you. Orders must be submitted by sending in an order form with a check for payment or ordering 

online and then sending the check into the front office. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:s.kripas@msladeschool.com
https://www.msladeschool.com/giving/make-a-gift-today
http://www.educationmaryland.org/


The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty of their dreams. 

~ Eleanor Roosevelt 

Sports Section:         
 

 LAST WEEKEND TO REGISTER - Slade Field Hockey Sign-Ups for the Fall 2017 season will run 

until June 4
th
.  Field hockey is open to all girls who will be in grades K through 8 this fall 2017.  REGISTER 

starting April 3 at www.sladesports.com and click on Registration.  For more information, visit our website or 

contact Susan Scanlon, Slade's Field Hockey Commissioner at sladefieldhockey@gmail.com. 
 

 LAST WEEKEND TO REGISTER - Slade 2017 Fall Soccer - Soccer registration is currently open for our Fall 

2017 season!  Registration will remain open until June 5, 2017.  Our soccer program is for boys and girls from 

Pre-K4 to 8th grade.  To begin the registration process, go to www.sladesports.com and click on the ‘Registration’ 

tab.  If you have any questions, please visit our soccer website or contact Slade’s Soccer Commissioner, Alan 

Pfeiffenberger, at msladesoccer@gmail.com. 
 

Attachments included:         
 

 Chipotle Fundraiser Info  – June 5, 2017 

 Scrip Gift Card Program – June Information and Order Form 

 Summer School Store Volunteers Sign-up Form 

 FlynnO’Hara Uniforms Ordering and Pricing Information 

 Maryland BOOST Scholarship Program 

 

 

http://www.sladesports.com/
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SCHOOLSPIRIT
TASTESGREAT

Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a fundraiser to 
support Monsignor Slade Catholic School. Come in to the 

Chipotle at 1622 West Nursery Road in Linthicum Heights on 
Monday, June 5th between 5:00pm and 9:00pm. Bring in this 

flyer, show it on your smartphone or tell the cashier you’re 
supporting the cause to make sure that 50% of the proceeds 

will be donated to Monsignor Slade Catholic School.

If placing an order online during your fundraiser, please note you must choose the pay in-store option and inform our cashier 
of your participation before paying. Gift card purchases during fundraisers do not count towards total donated sales, but 

purchases made with an existing gift card will count.



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
         
 
 

    
 

   
  

 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
The above options require having an online Scrip account set up with PrestoPay (link to your checking 
account). Please see the link below to aid in setting your account up. 

 
Next order will be finalized on June 5th. Submit orders and get checks into MSCS 

front office before NOON on Monday, June 5, 2017. 
 

 

 
As always, 50% of the rebate goes to the school and 50% towards next year’s tuition for your child. 

Information on how to sign-up with Scrips is located on the Slade website under the HASA tab. Copy this 
link to see the directions: http://msladeschool.com/resources/home-school-association/scrip-sales 

Last Chance to Order Physical 
Cards before the Summer! 

 

Ways to continue with Scrip during the summer 

Many shops will send you the card to your email. You only need to print 
out the email and use like a ‘normal’ gift card. 
 

Many retailers will allow you to register your card and reload the value. It 
will take Reload cards 24 hours for the money to appear on the card, while 
ReloadNow is immediate. You can purchase cards before the summer and 
refill as needed over the summer months. (I have purchased many cards in 
the lowest denomination possible. No need to spend more money now than I 
have.) 

This is an ‘app’ for your smart phone. MyScripWallet allows you to buy 
ScripNow! cards, as well as Reload/ReloadNow your cards from your 
phone. Some retailers allow you to use your phone as the card – no 
need to print anything out or have a physical card present. See the 
Scrip site for directions on setting this up on your phone. 

After June 5th, you will only be able to buy electronic cards until September.  
Get your orders in now if you want or need the gift card shipped to you. 
Orders must be submit via an order form with a check for payment or 
ordering online and sending a check into the front office. 



 
This is the last order of the Academic Year! Scrip gift cards can be purchased over the 
summer – please see the weekly update for details. This form only lists a selected few 
stores available in the Scrip program. More stores are available at 
www.shopwithscrip.com. 

 

Please fill out the form and return both the form and check to MSCS by Monday June 5th 
for orders to be processed. Checks made out to MSCS. 

 
Name: Email: 
Oldest/Only: Zip: Homeroom: 
 

Merchant 
Available 

Denominations 
Quantity/ 

Denomination 
Subtotal 

Amazon.com  $10, $25, $100   
Chili’s Bar and Grill $25, $50   
Dick’s Sporting Goods $25, $100   
Domino’s  $10   
Dunkin’ Donuts $10, $25   
GameStop $25   
Giant Foods $25, $50, $100   
iTunes  $15, $25   
Outback Steakhouse $10, $25, $50   
Panera Bread $5, $10, $25   
Pizza Hut $10   
Safeway $25, $100   
ShopRite $25, $100   
Starbucks $5, $10, $25   
SUBWAY $10, $50   
Target $10, $25, $50, $100   
Toys”R”Us $20, $100   
Wal-Mart $25, $100, $250   

Order Total: #: $ 
 

As always, 50% of the rebate goes to the school and 50% towards next year’s tuition for your child. 
Information on how to sign-up with Scrips is located on the Slade website under the HASA tab. Copy this 

link to see the directions: http://msladeschool.com/resources/home-school-association/scrip-sales 
 

Please contact Jennifer Smith with questions: mscs.scrips@gmail.com 

June MSCS Scrip 
Order Form 

 
 

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/


 
 

Are you interested in getting a head start on next year by 

earning Service Hours over the summer? 

 

Adult volunteers are needed to help: 

 

 Assemble the student school supply packets in mid-July 

 Move cases of paper to the classrooms in August 

 

Since I am only accepting adult volunteers, please do not sign-up if you 

would be required to bring your children with you. This process will 

involve lifting and moving boxes, some of which are heavy. 

 

If you are interested in participating, please complete the clip-off below. I 

will notify you near the end of the school year to let you know the 

scheduled dates. If you have any questions, feel free to contact  

Kathie Sullivan on 410-766-7130, ext. 104 

 
********************************************************************************************* 

Please return to Kathie Sullivan, Support Programs Coordinator 

_____ I am interested in helping assemble the student school supply 

packets in July 

_____ I am interested in helping move cases of paper in August 

 

Name _________________________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________________________  

 

Phone number __________________________________________________  

 

Email address ___________________________________________________  



 

2. IN STORE:

1608 W. Furnace Branch Rd.
Glen Burnie, MD 21061
410-684-2816

Visit us year-round at your school’s 
retail location:

FLYNNO’HARA UNIFORMS WELCOMES
MONSIGNOR SLADE CATHOLIC SCHOOL

WAYS TO ORDER YOUR UNIFORM

WWW.FLYNNOHARA.COM

WARRANTY INFO

CONTACT FLYNNO’HARA:  800-441-4122

  

We’re so confident in our products that we 
offer a School Year Guarantee: If you’re not 
satisfied with the way an item is holding up 
within a year of purchase, we’ll replace it. 

ABOUT FLYNNO’HARA

FlynnO’Hara Uniforms is a Philadelphia-based 
supplier and retailer of high-quality school 
uniforms and gym wear. We are family owned 
and operated, servicing over 1500 schools 
across the United States.

 

www.flynnohara.com/school/md178

PLEASE NOTE: 

Orders MUST be placed 
before August 1

 to ensure delivery by 
the first day of school!

OR

1. ONLINE:
To view uniform pricing and to shop 
year-round, visit: 

3. OVER THE PHONE:

FlynnO’Hara’s Customer Service Department is 
available Monday through Saturday year-round to 
answer questions, track returns, and place orders.  

Call us toll-free at:  (800) 441-4122



MONSIGNOR SLADE CATHOLIC SCHOOL

2017 GIRLS UNIFORM PRICING

Girls          Winter Uniform          Grades K-5
SWEATER VEST IS WORN WITH PANTS ONLY. 

Red Plaid Drop Waist Jumper (ALL SZS.: $41.00)
Black Cotton/Lycra Short (YOUTH: $13.00) (ADULT: $15.00)

White Short Sleeve Peterpan Collar Blouse (YOUTH: $14.75) (ADULT: $16.25)
White Long Sleeve Peterpan Collar Blouse (YOUTH: $15.75) (ADULT: $17.25)

Green Crew Neck Cardigan Sweater w/Logo (XXS-YS: $31.00) (YM-YXL: $32.00) (AS-AXL: $35.75)
Green V-Neck Sweater Vest w/Logo (XXS-YS: $29.00) (YM-YXL: $30.00) (AS-AXL: $31.75)

40 Red Plaid Scrunchies (ONE SIZE: $6.25)
Girls          Winter Uniform          Grades 6-8

KILT SHOULD BE WITHIN 2 INCHES FROM TOP OF KNEE.SWEATER IS WORN EVERYDAY WITH WINTER UNIFORM. 
Red Plaid Wrap Around Kilt (CHILD: $47.25) (TEEN: $48.00)
Black Cotton/Lycra Short (YOUTH: $13.00) (ADULT: $15.00)

White Short Sleeve Buttondown Collar Shirt (YOUTH: $20.00) (ADULT: $22.75)
White Long Sleeve Buttondown Collar Shirt (YOUTH: $21.50) (ADULT: $23.75)

Lipstick V-Neck Sweater Vest w/Logo (YM-YXL: $30.00) (AS-AXL: $31.75) (XXL-XXXL: $36.00)
Lipstick V-Neck Pullover Sweater w/Logo (YM-YXL: $31.75) (AS-AXL: $35.50) (XXL-XXXL: $39.50)

Girls          Winter Uniform          Grades K-8
GIRLS MUST WEAR SWEATER IF THEY WEAR PANTS. 

Khaki Flat Front Girls Slacks (04-06XC: $23.75) (07-16RS: $26.75) (JR: $30.75)
Green Opaque Nylon Knee-Hi (S-M-L: $5.25)
White Opaque Nylon Knee-Hi (S-M-L: $5.25)

Green Orlon Knee-Hi (S-M-L: $5.25)
White Orlon Knee-Hi (S-M-L: $5.25)

Black Opaque Tights (CHILDS: $9.00) (JUNIORS: $9.75)
Green Opaque Tights (CHILDS: $9.00) (JUNIORS: $9.75)
White Opaque Tights (CHILDS: $9.00) (JUNIORS: $9.75)
Black Ribbed Tights (CHILDS: $11.00) (JUNIORS: $13.50)
Green Ribbed Tights (CHILDS: $11.00) (JUNIORS: $13.50)
White Ribbed Tights (CHILDS: $11.00) (JUNIORS: $13.50)

Girls          Spring/Fall Uniform          Grades K-5
Khaki 2 Pleat Skort (03-16: $25.50) (07/-18/: $27.00) (JUNIOR: $29.50)

Khaki Girl's Twill Walking Shorts (04-06XR: $21.75) (07-16R&S: $23.75) (3-23 JR: $24.75)
Yellow Short Sleeve Polo Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $19.50) (SM-XLG: $21.75)

White Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)
Girls          Spring/Fall Uniform          Grades 6-8

Khaki 2 Pleat Skort (03-16: $25.50) (07/-18/: $27.00) (JUNIOR: $29.50)
White Short Sleeve Polo Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $19.50) (SM-XLG: $21.75)

White Short Sleeve Banded Bottom Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $23.75) (SM-XXLG: $27.75)
White Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

Girls          Gym Uniform          Grades PK-8
Light Steel Gym Tee Shirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $10.50) (ADULT: $11.00)

Hunter Micromesh Nylon Gym Shorts w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $16.50) (ADULT: $17.50)
Oxford Heavyweight Sweatshirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $16.50) (ADULT: $18.00)

Hunter Heavy Weight Sweatpant w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $17.25) (ADULT: $18.75)
Oxford Heavyweight Hooded Sweatshirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $27.75) (AS-A2X: $29.75)
Oxford Zipper Front Hooded Sweatshirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $29.50) (ADULT: $32.50)



2017 BOYS UNIFORM PRICING

MONSIGNOR SLADE CATHOLIC SCHOOL

 

Boys          Winter Uniform          Grades K-5
Green Twill Pants (04-07R&S: $24.75) (08-12R&S: $26.75) (14-22R&S: $27.75) (8H-22H: $28.75)

Yellow Short Sleeve Polo Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $19.50) (SM-XLG: $21.75)

Yellow Long Sleeve Polo Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $20.75) (SM-XLG: $22.50)

Green V-Neck Pullover Sweater w/Logo (XXS-YS: $30.75) (YM-YXL: $31.75) (AS-AXL: $35.50)

Black Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

Green Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

White Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

Black/Brown Reversible Leather Belt (22-36" W: $10.00)

Boys          Winter Uniform          Grades 6-8
BOYS HAVE OPTION TO WEAR GREY PANTS THROUGH 2018/19. 

Khaki Twill Pants (08-12R&S: $26.75) (14-22R&S: $27.75) (8H-22H: $28.50)

White Short Sleeve Buttondown Collar Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $21.50) (HUSKY: $22.00) (ADULT: $25.50)

White Long Sleeve Buttondown Collar Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $23.00) (HUSKY: $24.00) (ADULT: $28.50)

Navy/Red/Green/Yellow Striped Bow Tie (NA: $12.00)

Navy/Red/Green/Yellow Striped Tie (11-14-58: $13.75)

Lipstick V-Neck Pullover Sweater w/Logo (YM-YXL: $31.75) (AS-AXL: $35.50) (XXL-XXXL: $39.50)

Lipstick V-Neck Sweater Vest w/Logo (YM-YXL: $30.00) (AS-AXL: $31.75) (XXL-XXXL: $36.00)

Black Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

Green Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

White Crew Socks (S-M-L: $5.00)

Black/Brown Reversible Leather Belt (22-36" W: $10.00)

Boys          Spring/Fall Uniform          Grades K-5
Khaki Boy's Twill Walking Shorts (03-07REG: $22.00) (08-16REG: $24.00) (26H-36H: $25.75) (27W-32W: $25.50) (33W-52W: $25.50)

Yellow Short Sleeve Polo Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $19.50) (SM-XLG: $21.75)

Black/Brown Reversible Leather Belt (22-36" W: $10.00)

Boys          Spring/Fall Uniform          Grades 6-8
Khaki Boy's Twill Walking Shorts (03-07REG: $22.00) (08-16REG: $24.00) (26H-36H: $25.75) (27W-32W: $25.50) (33W-52W: $25.50)

White Short Sleeve Polo Shirt w/Logo (YOUTH: $19.50) (SM-XLG: $21.75)

Black/Brown Reversible Leather Belt (22-36" W: $10.00)

Boys          Gym Uniform          Grades PK-8
Light Steel Gym Tee Shirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $10.50) (ADULT: $11.00)

Hunter Micromesh Nylon Gym Shorts w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $16.50) (ADULT: $17.50)

Oxford Heavyweight Sweatshirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $16.50) (ADULT: $18.00)

Hunter Heavy Weight Sweatpant w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $17.25) (ADULT: $18.75)

Oxford Heavyweight Hooded Sweatshirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $27.75) (AS-A2X: $29.75)

Oxford Zipper Front Hooded Sweatshirt w/Silk Screen (YOUTH: $29.50) (ADULT: $32.50)



Want to send your child to private school but can’t afford tuition? 
Or do you already struggle to pay your child’s tuition? 

Apply for a BOOST Scholarship!

Maryland’s BOOST Scholarship Program is in its second year and is providing nearly 
$6 million in scholarships for the upcoming school year to eligible low-income K-12 
students toward tuition at a qualifying nonpublic school of their choice. 

Visit www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST to find out if your student 
is eligible for a scholarship, learn more about the BOOST program, and sign up to 
be contacted as soon as applications are available. Questions? Call 443-510-4501.

BOOST is a State of Maryland Program, enacted in 2016, to ensure lower-income students can afford the K-12 education best fit for their needs.

http://www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST


El Programa de Becas BOOST de Maryland está en su segundo año y está 
proporcionando casi $6 millones en becas para el próximo año escolar a estudiantes de 
K-12 de familias de ingresos bajos, elegibles para la matrícula de una escuela no-pública, 
calificada de su elección.

Visite www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST para averiguar si su estudiante es 
elegible para recibir una beca, para obtener más información sobre el programa BOOST, 
e inscribirse para ser contactado tan pronto las solicitudes estén disponibles. 
¿Preguntas? Llame por teléfono al número 443-510-4501
BOOST es un programa del Estado de Maryland, promulgado en 2016, para asegurar que los estudiantes de familias con ingresos bajos puedan pagar por la 
educación de K-12 que mejor se adapte a sus necesidades.

¿Desea enviar a su hijo a una escuela privada pero no tiene los 
ingresos para pagar la matrícula?

¿O ya batalla para pagar la matrícula de su hijo?

¡Solicite la Beca BOOST!

http://www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST 
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